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Lieut.-Colonel W. Bovey, O.B.E
Assistant to the Principal,

McGill University.
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Dear Colonel Bovey,
|1

With regard to the Anaconda film and Colonel McCombe's
letter, I would say that we would be very glad to have this film 
exhibited to the students in Mining and Metallurgy, preferably

It could beat 5 o'clock on some afternoon to be arranged, 
exhibited in the Theatre of the Chemistry Building, and if this
hour would suit arrangements could doubtless be made to have 
students in Commerce and others who might be interested attend.

I shall be glad to take up the arrangement of a 
specific time in any way that may be convenient to yourself or 
Colonel McCombe.

Yours faithfully,

O-jlJCcZ

Dean.
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